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INFO 
 

CREW SLIP AT PESHAWAR 
 

Dear Members: -                               March 24, 2011. 
 
 

 

The PIA management intends to introduce PEW slip in the summer schedule. 
The Executive Committee had a thread bare discussion with the management 
and it was decided that PALPA would conditionally enhance cooperation with 
the management subject to the arrangements made at PEW PC Hotel. 
 

Earlier a colleague of ours Capt. Mamsa lost his life as a result of bomb-blast at 
PEW PC Hotel. It was therefore, imperative that a visit of the hotel is under 
taken so as to asses the ground reality.  
 

Consequently, Capt. Suhail Baluch, President–PALPA/Convener-JACPIAE,              
Capt. T. M. Rabbani, General Secretary-PALPA, F/O Zahid Barolla, J/S-III and 
others had visited PEW PC Hotel.  
 

The Management of PC hotel has given a comprehensive briefing regarding the 
crew stay at the hotel and security arrangements and the same were quite 
satisfactory, as all loose ends have been tightened. 
 

PALPA has agreed to extend all possible cooperation to PIA, primarily with the 
sole object of bringing the airline out of the financial crunch and the members 
are requested to kindly oblige. 
   

Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Capt. T. M. Rabbani 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


